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Maths 

At the start of this term, the children 
learnt and practised how to multiply and    
divide numbers before moving on to         
fractions. They will also be learning about 
position and direction, time, money and de-
veloping their knowledge of number and place 
value.  

 

Reading 

Please continue to try to read at home as   
often as possible. We will still be changing 
books frequently in school and children will 
also have the chance to read with an adult in 
school too. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Laban 
or Mrs Coxhead with any questions or      
queries. 

Thank you in advance for all your support. 

 
The year 1 team.  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

The summer term is now upon us and is       
always full of learning experiences and       
excitement. The children have demonstrated 
such excellent resilience and compassion 
which I know will continue into the summer 
term.  

 

English 

This term, the children have been reading 
and enjoying Little Red Riding Hood, learning 
the story and writing their own. The children 
have read Stanley the Spider as inspiration 
for their letter writing and learnt about how 
to be a good friend. The children will contin-
ue to read, enjoy and be inspired by more 
stories, poems and non-fiction texts as the 
term continues.  

 

Science 

This term we have finished our topic of ani-
mals and humans and moved onto to learning 
about plants. We will be planting and growing 
beans! 

 

PE 

PE will be on a Monday and Thursday. Please 
ensure your child is dressed suitably for PE 
days. Please remember that earrings must be 
removed for P.E and long hair must be tied 
back. 

 

Homework 

A list of spellings will be sent home every 
Friday alongside a MyMaths maths task each 
week. The spelling test will be every Friday. 

 

 

Summer Term 2025 in Year 1 

 


